Lisa Hevey

LD 814

From my understanding, Maine has one of the oldest populations in the United States.
That being said, agencies such as Southern Maine Agency on Aging is integral to the
community. Our elderly want to stay in their homes as long as they are able. This is
where SMAA comes in as a resource. They provide programming, transportation,
meals etc. Without these resources, our elderly would be floundering. They deserve
dignity and respect. Please continue to fund programming for SMAA. Thank you for
your consideration.
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